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Dora L. LaMere
119 Chamberlain Street
Torrington, CT06790

Joel Sekorski
Director, Services for the Elderly
Sullivan Senior Center
88 EastAlbert Street
Torrington, CT06790

April 19, 2018

Dear Joel,

I would like to thank the Commission for allowing me to serve on the board for
the past three years. It has been an honor, however, at this time, I will not be
seeking re-appointment for another term. I have learned a great deal about the
Center as well as being impressed with the great things you are doing.

Thank you for the experience. I look forward to the future of the Sullivan Senior
Center.

Sincerely,

f)~~JJUlL
Dora L. LaMere



Michael Gardinello
10 Riccardone Ave
Torrington, Ct 06790
Phone 860-489-9003
Email-muddV32@optonline.net

I am interested in serving on the Services for the Elderly
Commission and be a part of team that I can contribute to
as a member.
I volunteer at the senior center in which I help clean tables
after the dinner meals and assist in the 9/5 tournament.
I also volunteer at the Warner Theatre.
I was employed in the United States Postal Service for
40 years. I was a union steward, OJT instructor and a
safety captain. Also I was coordinator for the letter carriers
food drive.

Thank You

~JfM~

mailto:Email-muddV32@optonline.net
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